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This year has been quite a journey for me.  I have really enjoyed being your 

President after an initial case of nerves.  People have been so generous and 

helpful with their time, energy and knowledge.  We’ve been able to accomplish 

many things this year: 2 bus trips, 2 retreats, the purchase of an Accuquilt 

machine, creation of almost 500 Linus quilts, a donation of almost 100 aprons to 

the Johnson County Christmas Bureau and creation of ornaments for a 

Christmas tree for the Holiday Boutique auction.  Additionally, we made quilts 

based on a challenge. We finished many quilts stashed away in our closets 

(UFOs).  We added to our library collection. We shared fabric and patterns.  We 

brought desserts and we had several sew days for making cat beds and boutique 

items. We also had our own quilt show, our own raffle quilt and we raised 

additional money through our Bucket Brigade and fabric sale. We heard 

programs ranging from doll creation to pieced jewelry to color theory to a 

singing quilter and were shown hundreds of inspirational quilts. It’s hard to 

believe we accomplished all that in one year!  I thank all of you who have 

contributed to make our guild so worthwhile this year. 

 

Following up on my health challenges, I am doing well and am halfway through 

my drug regimen with my mastectomy occurring in January.  Unfortunately, 

another Fey family setback has occurred.  They have discovered a large cancer 

on the base of my husband’s tongue and soon he will begin chemo and radiation 

treatments.  This week he’s had a tracheotomy and feeding tube insertion in 

preparation for his inability to swallow during treatment.  I think my time for 

quilt making activities will be significantly curtailed for a while.  Thanks again 

for all your support.  Sandy 

 

President’s Message – Sandy Fey 

 

November 2016  

 

NEXT BOARD MEETING: Tuesday, January 17th at 6:30, Antioch Library, 8700 

Shawnee Mission Pkwy, Merriam, KS 
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November 15, 2016 Meeting 

Donna di Natale  -  Quilter, Author, Editor and Historian 
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ó Color Playô 2016 Quilt show 

 
Congratulations to the 2016 Best of Theme winners:  They were: 

1st:  Leslie Holmes ɀ Me Casa Is Su Casa or We All Live Downstream 
2nd . Susan Stevenson ɀ Convocation  3rd .  Janette Sheldon ɀ To Love 

 
2017 Quilt Show theme is óSew Full of Whimsyô. 

So you can start preparing for our next show the 2017 categories will be: 

 

Miniature quilts under 25" or 
Miscellaneous items 

Small quilts - under 50" per side 
 

Medium quilts - under 75" per side 
 

Large quilts- quilts over 75" per side 
 

I did it all! - pieced & quilted by same 
person 

 
Abdallah Shrine Temple 5300 Metcalf Ave, OPKS                        

Sept 29 ɀ 30, 2017. 
Small group project /Guild challenge 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Donna is a native Nebraskan who made her first quilt at age 5. Many quilts later, her passion for quilts and quilting turned 
into a career as editor and author for Kansas City Star Quilts.   
 
Donna is a member of the American Quilt Study Group, American Quilters Society, the International Quilt Study Center and 
Museum, and Starlight Quilters Guild of Shawnee, Kansas. 
 
Donna is an avid quilt collector and student of quilt history, especially quilts from the 1920s and 1930s and dating quilts by 
their fabrics. She teaches English paper piecing, paper foundation piecing, and coloring on fabric. She is the author of !ƴƴŀΩǎ 
Quilt (2012), Prized Quilts (2013), and Stitches in Rhyme (2014). Her presentations include Quilts From the Heartland, 
Confessions of a Quiltaholic, and The Quilt Detective. 
 
She will be presenting at our November Program: The Quilt Detective.  
 
This will be an interactive educational program during which we will view member’s quilts and discuss what they tell us. 
Donna will guide us through the clues to help determine the approximate age of the quilt based on fabric, color and 
patterns. Donna is not a certified appraisal, so value will not be discussed, but she has studied with some of the finest quilt 
historians and will bring a selection of reference books to aid in our sleuthing. We will discuss as many quilts as time allows. 
 
Is there an old quilt that you would like to know more about?   Perhaps it is a family quilt, or one you found at a garage sale 
or estate sale.  Members are invited to bring a quilt for a hands-on examination by quilt detective, Donna di Natale. 
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HOSPTALITY ï OPAL YARNELL  

THANK YOU to all the volunteers who helped at the greeters table in 2016. 

There will be a sign-up sheet on the greeters table for 2017. 
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Janet Wikle 
Ruth Ann Bonin 

Carol Cleary 
Sue Sharpe 

Margaret Welch 
Jan Ketchum 
Marilyn Carr 

 

Toni Anderson 
Marsha Reeves 
#ÙÎÄÙ /ȭ2ÏÕÒËÅ 
Jackie Rudolph 

Lisa Souza 
Mary Funk 

Bernadine Farrow 
 

 

 

 

Sheila Lynch 

Lu Ann Christenson 

Sue Tuttle 

Laura Bogue 

Karen Edwards 

Myrna Smith 

CONGRATULATIONS TO  
 
 
 

CAROL CLEARY 
 

Carol Cleary 
 

Her quilt, Seriously Crazy, 
WAS THE  

2016 BEST OF SHOW WINNER 
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493 blankets!  We’re just 32 away from our 2016 goal of 525 Project Linus Blankets.  With the 

Starlight meeting on the 15
th

 and Harper’s work night on Tuesday, December 6
th

 from 6pm to 

8pm, we’re sure to surpass the 2016 goal.  Thank you. 

Our new Project Linus Chapter Coordinator, Rhonda Thieme, has given us a request.  (Our 

previous Chapter Coordinator, Patti Gregory, is now the President and Chief Executive Officer.  

Project Linus is now based in Belton, Missouri.)  Rhonda would prefer most blankets measure 

between 40” by 40” and 40” by 50”, which is the size at which most of the children would be 

served.  Most of the kits offered at both Starlight and Harper’s address this need. The size is 

approximate and variation is allowed.  Please nothing smaller than 36” by 36”.    

Remember, we provide love, a sense of security, warmth, and comfort to children who are 

seriously ill, traumatized, or otherwise in need through the gifts of new, handmade 

blankets.  Our blankets from Starlight Guild and Harper’s work night are checked, repaired, 

labeled then bagged each month.  The bags are then taken by another Project Linus volunteer to 

Children’s Mercy Hospital South, St Joseph Medical Center and University of Kansas Hospital.  

Some of you may wonder why the guidelines are restated in almost every article.  Since between 

80 and 200 Project Linus blankets go through Starlight and Harper’s, there are a few issues 

every few months that need addressing.  For instance, this month: 

*Our quilters need to remember to quilt every blanket.  Quilting should be between 6 and 8 

inches apart both horizontally and vertically.  This includes blankets with and without batting. 

*ALWAYS check for pins!  My collection is growing…. 

*If you have animals, PLEASE use a masking tape roller to clean the blanket before donations.  

Even if animals are not allowed in the sewing room, fur gets everywhere.   

Lea Robrahn 

Project Linus 
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Last Opportunity to get your ticket on our 2016 Opportunity Quilt!!! 

Tuesday, November 15, we will be drawing to see who gets to be the proud owner of this year's opportunity quilt.  Stop by 
before the meeting or during break and get your tickets.  We'll give the tub a good churning after the break is over and could 
pull yours out!  If you plan to buy in bundles of 6, you might want to bring some return address labels so you don't have to write 
your name so many times!  Ann Doherty 
 

LIBRARY CORNER  

Linda Clatterbuck, Cheryl Tomson, Connie Passaro 
     
     Our program this month will be about dating your quilt based on the fabric.  In the guild library we have a book by Barbara 
Brackman called Clues in Calico.  We also have books that help identify Kansas City Star patterns, and other history books. 
    New donations this month include:   The Big Book of  Scrappy Quilts by Martingale, c. 2015.  It has 77 patterns from crib size to 
king size.  Picture Play Quilts by Ami Simms has plastic templates that can be used when fussy cutting. 
   The library committee is looking for one or two people to join the library committee.  If you’re interested, see us at the library table on 
Tuesday. 
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2017 Opportunity Quilt --  Thanks to your overwhelming generosity, we have more than enough fabric.  Thank you all who 
donated, and thank you all that had planned on donating, and thank you all just for being guild members!  There's no need to 
bring more fabric to the November meeting.  Karen Edwards and Shirley Lewis 
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Cutting 
Note: read all instructions before cutting as some items are cut crosswise and some are cut lengthwise. 

Sashing:   
(6) 2 İò x 12 İò strips 
(2) 2 İò x 40 İò strips 
 
Border 1 (inner border): cut lengthwise 
(2) 2 İò x 40 İò strips  
(2) 2 İò x 44 İò strips 
 
2 (outer border): cut lengthwise 
(2) 6 İò x 44 İò strips 
(2) 6 İò x 56 İò strips 
 
Cornerstones:  
(8) 3 7/8ò Light squares; cut diagonally once to make 16 large light triangles 
(4) 4 3/8ò Light squares; cut diagonally twice to make 16 small light triangles 
(4) 4 3/8ò Dark or Medium squares; cut diagonally twice to make 16 small dark or medium triangles 
 
Binding: 
(6) 2 İò x WOF strips 
 
Sewing Instructions 

Sashing 
1. Square all blocks to 12 İò. 
2. Sew a 2 İò x 12 İò sashing strip between blocks to make three 3-block rows. The rows should each measure 40 İò. 
3. Sew the rows together, sewing a crosswise sashing strip between the rows.  
 
Border 1 
1. Measure the width and height of your top through the center. It should measure 40 İò square. 
2. Sew two 40 İò Border 1 strips to each side of your top. 
5. Measure your top from side to side through the middle. It should measure 44 İò.  
6. Sew two 44 İò Border 1 strips to the top and bottom of your top. At this point your top should measure 44 İò square. 
 
Cornerstones  
1. Sew a small light triangle to a small dark or medium triangle as shown. Make 4. 
 

 

 

THEREôS A SCRAPPY LADY IN THE WHITE HOUSE 
 

Finishing the Quilt 
Finished size: 56ò x 56ò 
 
You should finish your quilt any way you want. These 
supplies and instructions are for finishing with narrow inner 
border and a wider outer border with broken pinwheel 
cornerstones. 
 
Fabric and Supplies  

*Sashing: 1/2 yard 
*Border 1: 1 1/3 yard 
Border 2: 1 3/4 yard 
Binding: 1/2 yard 
Backing: 3 yards 
*If using the same fabric for the sashing and Border 1 you 
only need 1 1/2 yards total. Cut all strips lengthwise and trim 
to the required lengths. 
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2. Sew a large light triangle to the triangle from Step 1. Make 4. 

 
3. Sew the four squares together, as shown. 

 
4. Repeat to make a total of 4 corner stones. 
 
 Border 2 
1. Sew a 44 İò Border 2 strip to each side of your quilt top. 
4. Sew a Cornerstone to each end of the remaining two Border 2 strips. 
6. Sew these to the top and bottom of your quilt. 
 
Quilt as desired. 
 
Binding 
1. Sew all of the binding strips together into one long strip using diagonal seams. 
2. Attach binding using your preferred method. 
 
Enjoy your Scrappy Lady quilt! 
 
Donôt forget to bring it to the January 2017 meeting for a grand Show and Tell.   

 

MA RTHA WASHINGTON STAR 

 
Finished block size: 12ò 

 

 

Supplies 

Light:  

 (4) 3 1/2ò squares 

 (1) 7 1/4ò square 

 (2) 4 3/8ò squares; cut once diagonally  to 

  make (4) B half-square triangles 

Medium:  

 (2) 3 7/8ò squares; cut diagonally once to make (4) A triangles 

Darks:  

 (4) 3 7/8ò squares 

 (2) 3 7/8ò squares; cut once diagonally to make (4) B half-square triangles 

 

Note: the illustrations show only two colors but the center is made using a third color. 

 

LETôS SEW 

Center  Block 

1. Sew a light and dark B triangle together. Make 4. 

 
2. Sew a Medium A triangle to the triangle from Step 1 to make a center square. Make 4. 

 
3. Sew the four center squares together, as shown. 

 
 

Flying Geese 

1. With right sides together, lay (2) Dark 3 7/8ò squares on opposite corners of the 7 ıò Light 

square. They will overlap a bit in the center. 

2. Draw a diagonal line across the (2) dark squares, as shown. 

3. Sew a scant ıò from each side of the drawn line.  

4. Cut on the drawn line. Press open.  

Martha Dandridge Custis, a rich widow 

with two children, married George 

Washington in 1758, only a few days after 

having met him at a friendôs dinner. 

Martha found a father for her children and 

George, a soldier and farmer, gained 

financially from Marthaôs wealth. During 

the Revolution, when George became 

Commander in Chief of the American 

Forces, Martha spent much of her time in 

the army camps with George, mending 

clothing for the soldiers and helping to 

care for the sick. George was elected as 

the first President of the United States in 

1789. Martha was a kind and gracious 

First Lady, but never really enjoyed the 

role as she was exhausted by the social 

demands and loss of privacy.  
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BUCKETS 

 
Wow, what a bunch of tools!  Of course I am talking about all the great tools that our members brought for our last guild meeting.  I am also 
convinced that not only does our guild have the best quilters but the best cooks too.  What a fun night to share food and quilt tool tips, two 
of our favorite things.  Speaking of favorite things, the bucket babes have lots of favorite things to fill the buckets.  We promise no raindrops, 
roses or whiskers on kitten.....just wonderful quilt items donated by our generous members.  As usual, $5.00 will get you 6 raffle tickets (or 
you can even just do $1.00 for one ticket) and buying early will grab you even a few more chances.  Our Thanksgiving meeting is a great time 
to know how fortunate we are to have our wonderful quilting community in the Starlight Quilt Guild.      Deb Mccurnin and Beverly Renner 

QUILT GUILD CHALLENGE FOR 2017  

 

 

The 2017 Challenge is Black and White and One Bright.   There is no minimum size and the maximum size is 160” around the 

perimeter.  Backing may be anything. If embellishments are added, they must be black, white, and the color of your bright or 

clear.  Due date will be announced later.  Any questions, contact Karen Edwards or Shirley Lewis 

 

 

 New Program in the Works 
Do you want something new? Want something for nearly nothing? It's coming in January. What is it you ask... It's a new block 
exchange. Here's how it works. Each month I will set out a pattern with any specific requirements (like choice of fabric). All you 

have to do is sign your name that you've received a pattern and bring back the completed block at the next guild meeting. When 
you turn in your block, you will again sign in. If you make more than one block, you will sign in as many times as you have blocks. 
Your name(s) will go into the hat for a drawing. And here's the something for near nothing part - somebody will win ALL the blocks 
that are brought in. It's likely you will receive enough blocks to make an entire quilt. And, there are barely any requirements. Just 

follow the instructions as best you can, square your block & make sure it's to size.  The patterns will not be published in the 
newsletter or be on the website. It's one of those be present to participate things. Janette Sheldon (granola1000@gmail.com)     

 

 

Submitted by Donna di Natale 
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Do you have a birthday 

this month?   

November birthdays are: 

Ngoclang Davis 

Cheryl Dvorak 

Patti Grover 

Marcia Lichtenauer 

Barbara McCartney 

Mary Beth Pace 

Kathleen Purduski 

Peggy Skaith 

Lisa Souza 

Susan Stevenson 

Susan White 

December birthdays are: 

Carmen Carter 

Linda Clatterbuck 

Arline Eberhart 

Jackie Evans 

Michele Fix 

Mary Funk 

Chris Haubein 

Linda Hill 

Jackie Johnson 

Mary Beth Matthews 

Beverly McCreery 

Beverly Renner 

Sharon Slusher 

Sandy Teeple 

Wilma Thorton 

If you have a birthday this 

month or next, please bring 

a treat to share. 

Enjoy your day! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Advertisements 
 

Machine Quilting - Machine Quilting 
by Karen - Let me help you finish all 

those tops! Low pricing, full Long 
Arm services – all over designs or 

custom quilting 913-638-4625 Karen 
Huffman or email me at 
karen7315@gmail.com 

 
Machine Quilting - Machine 

Quilting, all styles of quilting from 
simple hand-guided designs to 

custom creations; Guild members: I 
will piece your backing at no extra 

charge!   
EspeciallyQuilts@att.net 

 or 913-341-0525 Peggy Skaith 
 

Machine Embroidery - Perfect 
Stitches Embroidery, Chris Haubein. 
Custom embroidery for corporate, 
church, sport or club logo's. Quilt 
labels, wedding & baby gifts. 913-

908-4481, www.psemb.biz 
 
Check out Amy Senatore’s website 
for her quilt shop (City’s Edge), 
classes and more. 
http://www.citysedgestudio.com/ 
616 W. Main Street 
Warsaw, MO 65355 
Mon-Fri: 10a-5p; Sat: 9 am-3 pm 

NEXT SQG MEETING! 

Tuesday, November 15, 2016 
6:30 PM - Social 
7:00 PM - Meeting Program:   
Speaker: Donna di Natale 
Don’t Forget: 
• Quilts for our speaker  
• Nametag 
• Library Books 
• Linus Quilts 
• Aprons 
• BOM 
• Show and Tell  
 

Greeters for November  
Mary Funk  

Bernadine Farrow  

If you are unable to attend your month, 

please exchange with another person or call:  

Opal Yarnell  at 913 -384 -1585 

Thank you for volunteering!  
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Starlight welcomed two new members in October – Ron McKeown Jr .and Becky 

Larma .     Becky and Ron both joined Starlight during our quilt show.  

 

If you wish to renew your membership at the November meeting, PLEASE NOTE:  

renewal forms will be available and membership fees will be collected.  However, as I 

am giving the November program, Michele Fix, your new Membership Chair, will 

be helping with renewals.  Please be patient as she undergoes on the job training.  

 

Classes are online now.  Registration begins 
in January.  http://kcrqf.com/ 

Membership Minute for 
November 

 
2017 PROGRAMS ð JEAN TURVEY  

 
January 24 ï Judy Vore/Creative 

Sewing: All About Applique 
 

February 28 ï Barbara Eikmeier/Barbôs 
Favorites: Just Solids 

 
March 28 ï Dawn Heese/Linen Closet 

Designs: Quilt As Desired 
 

April 25 ï Jenifer Dick/42 Quilts: 
Traditional Roots, Modern Interpretation 

 
May 23 ï Deborah Divine: My Life in Miniature 

 
June 27 ï Reeze L. Hanson/Morning Glory 

Designs: The One Patch Reaissance 
 

July 25 ï Joann Webb: Putting That On a Quilt 

 
August 22 ï Nancy Mahoney: Scrap Quilts 

Trunk Show ï Workshop 
 

September 26 ï Kelly Ashton/Kellyquilter 

Designs: Diamonds Are a Quilterôs Best Friend 
 

October 24 ï Ronnie Elmore: Log Cabin Tales 

 
November 14 ï Schoolhouse: Thereôs An App 

for That-Methods of Applique 
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Starlight Quilters Guild 
P. O. Box 9362 

Shawnee Mission, KS 66201- 2061 
www.starlightquilters.com 

 

 

SQG Meeting Date and Time: 

Monthly guild meetings are held 6:30-9:00 PM every 4th Tuesday, 
January-October at Countryside Christian Church, 6101 Nall, 

Mission, KS. 
 

The November meeting date is determined each year based on the 
Thanksgiving holiday. There is no December meeting. 

 

Newsletter Deadline 
Articles are due the 9th of the 
month. Email your article to 

Jackie Rudolph 
(jrudolph019@gmail.com).  
All members are invited to 

submit articles.   
 

Changes: If you have moved, changed your name, e-mail address, or telephone numbers (home, work, or cell), 
please bring that information with you to the next guild meeting and give that information to our Membership Chair, 

Donna di Natale, or mail it to Starlight Quilters Guild, PO Box 9362, Shawnee Mission, KS 66201 
 

mailto:jrudolph019@gmail.com

